
Letter of Appreciation

Your pivotal role in creating awareness about such critical
issues reflects your commitment to the well-being of the
community. It is through collective efforts and the support
of individuals like you that we can make significant strides
in our mission. Once again, we extend our sincere
appreciation and hope for your continued support in our
mission to make home a safe space and stop child sexual
abuse.

The Rakshin Project by Sakshi extends its deepest
gratitude to you for your unwavering support. Your
continued collaboration is instrumental in taking the
movement forward, particularly in organizing and
facilitating an impactful workshop on the ‘Prevention of  
Child Sexual Abuse’ in India. It is heartening to see the
positive impact these sessions have on the transformation
of youth.

Warm  Regards ,

Dr. Ramya Nisal
Programme Director,
The Rakshin Project by Sakshi

This letter of Appreciation is awarded to

Clara's College of Commerce, Mumbai
 on 12th-December-2024


